
Online and In-Person  
Public Involvement 

The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to realign and modify the intersecƟon of 
SR-3 (US-31) and SR-12 (US-84) near Evergreen, Conecuh County, Alabama. InformaƟon about the project 
is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by mail, email, or 
voicemail described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by September 23, 
2022.  

US-31 and US-84 IntersecƟon Realignment 

  In-Person Public MeeƟng 

An informal meeƟng will be held  

 

Thursday, September 8, 2022 

5:00 P.M. until 7:00 P.M. 

The Depot - Evergreen-Conecuh 
Chamber of Commerce 

100 Depot Square 
Evergreen, AL 36401 

 

 

Anyone with a disability requiring special 
assistance, should contact the Region office 

at (251) 470-8295 at least two days in 
advance of the meeting. The meeting 

facilities are wheelchair accessible. 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: us31-intersecƟon@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (251)470-8243 (3 minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT, Southwest Region 
   1701 I-65 West Service Road North 
   Montgomery, AL 36117 
   ATTN: Jerome Reddick 

Project DescripƟon 

US-84 intersects US-31 with an irregular 
triangular intersecƟon consisƟng of mulƟple 
approach and deparƟng legs. The objecƟve of 
this project is to redesign/realign the 
intersecƟon to a standard 3-way T-
intersecƟon, maintaining the majority of the 
free flow movements and rate of speed access 
movements while maximizing the safety of the 
intersecƟon.  AddiƟonal right-of-way will be 
required to implement the project. 

Comments on the proposed project need to be submiƩed by September 23, 2022. 

https://goo.gl/maps/E4ykX27bqoE3rMMS6

